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  Underground water storage is the cleanest, most economical, environmentally 

friendly water that we have available.  Increasing our underground storage whenever 

and wherever possible makes a lot of sense.  This bill helps to research and make 

that happen.  I wholeheartedly support that! 

 

Susan Topham 


